Suzanne Jones v. Collin College — Draft 10-31-22

A negotiated settliement has been reached in the lawsuit brought by Dr. Suzanne Jones
against Collin College, with the agreement of all parties in the case. As part of that
agreement, Dr. Jones will teach exclusively as part of iCollin, Collin’s virtual campus,
until February 1, 2025.

Collin College is committed to its vision of creating a brighter future for its students and
communities. Dr. Jones has always thought highly of the College and knows it does
amazing work in the county, She is very happy to retum and be part of its culture of
excellence.

Collin College recognizes that Dr. Jones is a great teacher and during her time at the
college demonstrated good performance through high evaluations and was respected
by her students and many of her colleagues. Dr. Jones is excited about her return to the
classroom and is grateful to the administration for the opportunity to teach bright minds
at the college.
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